COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th Pebruary, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I have to confirm the telegrams which
have passed between us respecting the Motorship
"ASAKA MARU", which translated read as follows:-

Sent: ASAXA MARU PIRST ENTRY REPORTS WHEN WERE
REPORTS FORWARDED? CABLE REPLY

Recelved: ABAKA MARU PIRST HNTRY REPORTS SENT
’ JANUARY 18TH.

I am, Dear Slrs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflcation Commities.

The Surveyors,

NAGASAKT,

P.S8. Since writing the above your First Entry Reports

have come to hand today.
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